
DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

Meeting Notes: June 8th, 2015     

 

 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to 
order at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, June 8th, 2015 at the Doylestown Township Administrative office. 
 
In attendance: David Hansen, Deb McComas, Kathy Brown, Ada Popek. Caroline Brinker, 
Karen Sweeney and Barbara Lyons. Joining us for the first time was Janet Stavrides and Lois 
Wegfahrt. 
 
Janet and Lois both described their interest and enthusiasm in the Doylestown Dog Park and 
why they were eager to become involved in our ongoing efforts to improve and maintain a first 
quality dog park in Doylestown. 
 
Fannie Chapman and a dog sponsored swim party to conclude the summer 2015 season was 
the main topic of conversation.  The Fido Float at Fanny seems to be a name everyone liked 
and felt appropriate for our party.  Sept. 12th was selected as a possible date with a rain date on 
the 13th.  In order to move this gathering forward we were asked to submit a proposal to the 
Fanny Chapman Pool Committee by June 22.  Deb McComas volunteered to take charge of 
preparing the proposal submission. Discussions involved selection of different dog sizes (big vs. 
little) and specific times for each group to be in the main pool. Other considerations for rules and 
regulations for the day were also discussed. 
 
Barkminister seem to be a big hit with ideas for a bigger and more expansive effort for 
2016.  Fund raising will be an area we need to focus on for next year. The raffle and 
contributions yielded a nice addition to our bank account.  We agreed preparations for next 
year’s Barkminister should begin in Jan. 2016.   
 
Shade structure was also discussed as being on the “list” to have done with no anticipated start 
date.   
 
Meeting was adjourned on a motion made by Ada Popek, seconded by Deb McComas and 
unanimously approved. 


